
From: Ann Hackl
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Northern Pass
Date: Tuesday, December 19, 2017 11:14:06 AM

Dear Ms. Monroe, It has only just come to my attention that today is the last day for public
comment on Northern Pass for the Site Evaluation Committee.  I would like to register STRONG
opposition to this multi flawed project. I cannot believe NH can be beguiled into accepting such a
blight on its landscape with little or no benefit to NH residents!  There are many alternative
proposals which can bring electricity to southern New England with no where near the kind of
negative impact posed by Northern Pass.  This proposal is fueled by corporate greed: unwillingness
to bury fully the lines and   unwillingness to cooperate with other carriers, all at the cost to the NH
public who will bear the economic brunt of such despoiling of  New Hampshire’s landscape, a
landscape which is key to its tourist industry and all the business that flows from that.  I urge the SEC
to stand up for the people of NH and oppose this unjustified corporate land grab!  Sincerely, Ann W.
Hackl
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